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Dunkirk - MARY "MAXINE" SHULTZ, 78, died Friday at Miller's Merry Manor in 
Dunkirk. Born in Winchester, she was an inhalation therapist at Jay County Hospital. 
She was also a health care provider in the Dunkirk area for several years. Surviving are 
a son, Jerry Mock of Muncie; four daughters, Sharon Brenner and Patricia Moore, both 
of Dunkirk, Paula Auker of Tampa, Fla., and SueAnn McLaughlin of Portland; two 
stepdaughters, Maryemma Young of Bloomington and Joan Manor of Salt Springs, Fla.; 
15 grandchildren; 22 great-grandchildren; 15 step-grandchildren; and 30 step-great-
grandchildren. Her husband, Paul H., died in 1984.  

Services at 2 p.m. Monday at MJS Mortuaries, D.W. Jones Chapel, Dunkirk, with calling 
from 2 to 4 p.m. and 6 to 8 p.m. Sunday.  

Burial in IOOF Cemetery, Pennville. Memorials to Little Red of Delaware County, 
American Diabetes Association or to Jay County Cancer Society. 

Contributed by Jane Edson 

 


